
 

    

 

Newsletter 
Happy New Year! We can’t wait to spend 2021 with you and your children. Thank you to all who participated in our holiday giving  
Initiatives last month. Our families donated gifts to Our Neighbors Child to help families in our area celebrate the holidays. We also 
raised $225.00 for the Red Kettle Challenge to support the Salvation Army. Your generosity is truly appreciated! 
  
Please take a moment to read through the news and reminders below and let Alyssa or Tia know if you have questions or concerns. 

  
Sincerely, 

Alyssa and Tia 

 
Winter Clothing Reminder 
  
If you’ve not already done so, please ensure your student has an extra set of weather appropriate clothes. Students also need to 
come to school each day with a jacket and dressed warmly enough to play outside for part of the day. We want everyone to be able to 
participate! 
  

Holiday Closures 
  
Our school closes at 3:00 pm on New Year’s Eve and we are closed January 1st for New Year’s Day. We hope that everyone enjoys 
the holidays with family. 
 

Updating your Information in Alma  
  
Do you have a different email address or phone number? Need to add or remove an emergency contact? You can do this at any time 
in Alma. If you need help logging in or accessing the system please let us know. 

  
 
Love Our School? Review Us!  
  
In today’s connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about the reputation of schools. Just a reminder that 
you can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp and other online directories. We’d love more families like yours, so please  
consider spreading the word about our school. 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Sincerely,  

Your Admin Team 
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